
Welcome EYFS September 2021 

 

We are the CHANGE-MAKERS of OUR WORLD! 

ENJOYING, ENGAGING, EXCELLING 

 

Welcome to St Day and Carharrack Community School.  We very much look forward to welcoming our new children 

to school in September 2021. We look forward to meeting you and your child in June and July for your 2 welcome 

visits. Please see below for details on how to book your visit. 

Supporting your child to prepare for School 

Please see our leaflets on the website for some useful hints and tips on how to prepare your child for school. 

EYFS Welcome Visits 

We would like to invite the children to visit our EYFS classroom this Summer term. There will be two visits: 

Friday 25th June 1.30-2.00 

Friday 2nd July 1.30-2.00 

These visits give the children the opportunity to visit the EYFS learning environment and meet Miss Horne 

and teaching support staff.  Given the current circumstances, we ask that parents wait for the children on 

the field.  These visits are arranged when the school is closed to the rest of the children. 

Starting School Sessions 

Our EYFS children are invited to start attending School for transition on 8th September.  Sessions will be 

booked for children to attend morning or afternoon sessions for the first two weeks of school.  We find this 

2 week transition to be very successful last year.  Please wait for further information from the school office.  

Careful management of each group is required so that numbers attending each session can be carefully 

managed in line with our current Risk Assessment.  

 

Full Time Provision 

Our EYFS children will have their first full day in School (including lunch) on Monday 20th September 2021.    

 


